
News Flash!!! 
Spread the Word 

 
The USDA, Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) for 

Home Child Cares 
 

Starting July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 
USDA will be paying Tier 1  

(the highest reimbursement level)  
meal reimbursement for ALL Providers!  

 
Now is the time to join or re-join the CACFP Program!!! 

No cost to you! 
 

$$$   Get reimbursed for the food you serve   $$$ 
to the children in your care  

 
Contact MDNP 

 360.653.7273 or in-box@mdnp.org 
 
Mountainview Daycare Nutrition Program is a sponsor of USDA’s Child & Adult Care Food 
Program (CACFP), a federally funded program that reimburses home child care providers for 
serving well balanced meals to children in your care. 


